
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
Back in the days when I was involved in 
Children’s Ministry, we used a little tool 
called “The Wordless Book” to teach a 
song.  It had four pages and contained 
not a single word!  The first page was 
black…the next was red…the third was 
white and the fourth was gold.  There 
was a chorus that we sang while turning 
the pages.  The black page represented 
our sin and our guilt.  Sin had separated 
us from God.  The red page reminded us 
of the atoning sacrifice and the precious 
blood of Jesus, shed for all of us.  The 
white page represents my soul as it is 
washed in Jesus’ blood and made white 
as snow.  The gold page reminded us of 
the streets of gold that we will someday 
walk with Jesus on in Heaven.  I don’t 
imagine it’s used anymore, but I’m sure 
thousands of children were led to Jesus 
by this simple wordless book over the 
years. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen 
Scott will be speaking in both services.  There is a supervised 
Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 am 
service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 
am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery  facilities available to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us 

for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday  evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-
4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
Soul Trek…Junior Highs (Grade 7-9) - Tuesday from 7-9 pm;  
Senior Highs (Grades 10-12) meet on Thursdays from 7-9 pm.  
Contact Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 for details.   
 
Pray for ALPHA! 
Remember to pray for our ALPHA course on Wednesday 
evenings. 
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am. 
This time around we are studying Danny Silk’s DVD series, Loving 
On Purpose - Relationship Skills.  If your Thursday mornings are 
free and you would like to connect with other women, feel free to 
join us!  Free childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com   
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 
 
We need more photos!  Please share some of your special 
moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to 
use in the bulletin and on our website. 
 
Thank you from Bruce & Sharon Nelson to all those who 
have supported THE LORD’S RAIN by bringing items to be used 
there.                                      
 
Your 2013 Income Tax  Receipts are ready to be picked up – 
They can be found in the Mail Centre.  
 
Time to renew your membership…Note: It is necessary to 
renew your membership on a yearly basis by writing your 
signature beside your name on the list posted in the foyer – If 
you forgot to sign the list last year, your name will be missing 
and you will have to once again fill in an application form.  “Join 
the Family” application forms are available at the back for 
those seeking membership for the first time or for those who 
have let their membership lapse.   
 
Classic & Country – Enjoy an evening of great music on 
Sunday, February 23rd at 5 pm at Valley Church.  A portion of 
the proceeds will go the Calamity Fund for typhoon victims in 
the Philippines.  Suggested donation: $10.  Since this is not a 
church event, please direct your questions to Alvin Relleve. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left…Ethan & Caleb 
Podmore with the Canucks mascot “Fin”; Elaine Englar with 
her Monday night ESL group; Kay Baughman with her group at 
ESL; Margot Fraser and the group she teaches at ESL; Ethan & 
Ezrah Fernandes. 
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